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Dear Parent/Carer

This year we have arranged for Year 4 to go to Laches Wood Outdoor Education Centre for their residential visit. This trip will
fulfil the outdoor and adventurous activities element of the PE curriculum and also gives the children a valuable opportunity to
learn new skills. The trip will run from Monday 31t March — Wednesday 2" April 2025.

The children will get to experience a wide range of activities such as archery, shelter building and bouldering. We know that the
children will thoroughly enjoy this trip and this gives them the opportunity to experience activities that we are unable to do in
school. For this reason, we hope that all children will be able to attend.

The cost of the tfip is £115.00 and we are sending the letters out now to give you the opportunity to pay in instalments over the
coming months. The cost of transport will be subsidised by the school. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, the school will
subsidise half the cost of the trip. The outstanding balance will need to be paid by Friday 7th February 2025.

*We (nderstand that these are difficult times for many people but we still wanted to offer this opportunity for the children to
experience a residential trip, as we have every year. If you wish to discuss any aspect of the trip, please do not hesitate to get in

touch. The trip is not compulsory.

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the attached proforma and pay the deposit of £45.00 on
ParentPay by Friday 10" October 2024 to secure a place. Apologies for the short notice but we have been asked to pay the
deposit to secure the booking. By paying the deposit, you will give permission for your child to attend.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also visit Outdoor Education |
Entrust (entrust-ed.co.uk) for more information about the centre and the activities they offer.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amy Graham

Executive Headteacher

LACHES WOOD - MARCH 2025

(name)

I would like my child

To take part in the visit to Laches Wood. | have paid the deposit via ParentPay

Signed: Parent/Carer Date
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